Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2009 10:02 AM

To: '‘Matt Hall'

Subject: RE: 1600 63rd Street, Emeryville, CA (RO#52)
Matt,

It is unlikely that | will be able to review your work plan on a timely basis. | am estimating that | will not be able to get
to it before all of the new resolution site reviews have been concluded and at this time, we are estimating that will be
one year. Please reduce your monitoring to annual monitoring until | can review your work plan but continue free-
product monitoring/ sock replacement as necessary- semi-annually as per your suggestion.

Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Alameda County Environmental Health
(510) 639-1287 (direct)

(510) 337-9335 (fax)
barbara.jakub@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the website below
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm

From: Matt Hall [mailto:mbhall@treadwellrollo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2009 9:13 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: 1600 63rd Street, Emeryville, CA (RO#52)

Hi Barbara,

Per our telephone conversation yesterday, Wareham is fine with postponing the work for the subject property described in
the work plan that is in your pile for review. You mentioned a one year postponement on the phone. Can | pass that one
year time frame along to my client for their budgeting purposes?

Thanks,

Matthew B. Hall, PE

Senior Project Engineer
Treadwell&Rollo

A Bay Area Green Business
510/874-4500 x556
510/289-9310 (cell)
mbhall@treadwellrollo.com




